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SITWA : Collaboration between ANBO, GWP and INBO

The European Commission is funding  the project of the African Network of  Basin Organizations (ANBO) for
"Strengthening  Institutions for Transboundary  Water resources management in Africa  (SITWA)".

Implemented by the Global Water Partnership  (GWP), the project benefited from a  close cooperation from the
International  Network of Basin Organizations (INBO)  and the International Office for Water  (IOWater) for
strengthening Water Information  Systems in River Basin Organizations,  and for supporting the African Water 
Information System (AWIS) managed by  ANBO.

Two workshops, held in Kigali and Kampala  in 2014, saw the participation of basin organizations  from all over Africa
for the validation  of two documents prepared within the  new ANBO Action Plan and dealing with :
•  Planning and IWRM ;
•  Development of structures by African  Basin Organizations.
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